BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
LANE COUNTY

ORDER REJECTING TRANSFER APPLICATION 7131

Transfer Application 7131, in the name of the Louise Keen Trust, was filed April 7, 1994.
On June 6, 1994, the application and map were returned for correction and completion.
The application and map were requested to be returned within 90 days. On December 12,
1994 we sent a reminder letter requesting the return of the application and map. On
December 14, 1994, we received a telephone call saying the receiving landowner was
attempting to secure stored water from the Willamette Project through the Bureau of
Reclamation, and requesting we withhold processing. On October 15, 1997, we sent
another reminder letter requesting return the application. Both reminder letters contain
notice that if the application and map were not returned, the application may be rejected.

The transfer application and map have not been returned. The transfer application may be
rejected.

Transfer Application 7131, in the name of Louise Keen Trust, is Rejected and of no
further force or effect. Any unearned fees will be refunded.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director, affixed 02,/ ( f/ 725

VgL

Martha O. Pagel, Director
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